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We have had a great week in nursery learning all about Chinese New Year. Children
joined in dragon dancing, moving and responding to the music. We have been busy role-
playing in the Chinese restaurant area and tasting Chinese food. Children have found
out which Chinese year they were born in and talked about the story of the animal race.
We have also discussed the traditions of Chinese New Year.

Thank you for all the magical moments we have received throughout the year so far.
We love reading them. Please continue to use the slips at the bottom of the
newsletters to write down any special news, moments or achievements at home and we
will share them with your child and keep them in their special learning journey book. If
you ever need any extra magical moments slips please let us know.

Have a lovely half term.

The Nursery Team

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Magical Moments

Name:                                    Date:

Magical moment:


